
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 

 

 

Monday 31st March 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 
After the Easter holidays, on Wednesday 23rd April, the Bishop Luffa Learning 

Partnership are coming together for our final Junior TED Talk event, which will 
include talks from children from across the partnership’s schools as well as a number 

of other dance and drama presentations, including our very own Dance House 
dancers. 
 

This event will be held at Bishop Luffa School and will be a fabulous way to round 

off the excellent Learning Journey which our children participated in during the 
Spring Term.  

 
Pheasant Class will be attending this event at Bishop Luffa School. We would really 

appreciate it if you were able to drop your child off at Bishop Luffa on the morning 
of the event. If anyone will find it difficult to get their children to Bishop Luffa for 

9am, then please do let us know and we will bring them directly from school. Any 

children attending Breakfast Club will also be brought directly to Luffa by a member 
of staff. 

 
We will then be returning to school in time for lunch by car, driven by parents and 

staff. 
 

Please could you give digital consent for your child to attend this event on Arbor by 
the end of this week. 

 
 

Kind regards, 
 

 
 

 

Mr Taylor  and  Mrs Jenkinson 
 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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